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From: Peter Lalor 
Sent: Wednesday, 1 November 2023 1:00 PM
To: Portfolio Committee 7; Anne Dennis
Cc: Toni Skuthorpe
Subject: RE: Climate Change (Net Zero Future) Bill 2023  - Post-hearing responses - 27 October 

2023

Good afternoon Sarah, 
 

“In response to the Question on Notice taken by Councillor Anne Dennis, the NSW Aboriginal Land 
Council is aware that a target of 70 per cent by 2035 is enshrined in regulation, however, there is 
evidence NSW should be working towards having a target of 75% by 2030. (Submission to: Inquiry 
into the Climate Change (Net Zero Future) Bill 2023 | Climate Council) 

 
Regards, 
 

Peter Lalor 
Senior Policy Officer 
 
NSW Aboriginal Land Council 

33 Argyle Street 

Parramatta, NSW, 2150. 

Australia. 

 

 

Mail: 

 

 

 

PO Box 1125 Parramatta NSW 2124 

 

To minimise risk of COVID-19 infection, NSWALC staff are currently working from home and using phone or video conferencing for all meetings. 
NSWALC remains fully operational and we are minimising disruption of service to our network. 

This message which includes any attachments is intended only for the addressee and may contain privileged or confidential information. If you are not 
the intended recipient you must not use, disclose, copy or distribute this communication. If you have received this message in error please delete the 
email and any attachments and notify the sender as soon as possible. There is no warranty that this email is error or virus free. If this is a private 
communication it does not represent the views of the NSW Aboriginal Land Council. 
 

 

https://www.climatecouncil.org.au/resources/submission-to-inquiry-into-the-climate-change-net-zero-future-bill-2023/



